BOROUGH OF WESTWOOD

NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE
PLEASE TAKE NOTE that the regularly scheduled Closed Session portion ONLY of the Public Meeting of the Mayor and Council of the Borough of Westwood to be held on April 16, 2024, has been cancelled due to lack of agenda.  Please note there is no change to the regularly scheduled 8:00 pm start of the Public Session, which will be held in the Council Chambers, 101 Washington Avenue.
Karen Hughes, RMC, Borough Clerk

